
for Canadian workers in SMEs across Canada, as well as attracting 
additional Japanese investment in related manufacturing 
facilities in Canada, with all the multiplier jobs involved as a 
bonus. The immediate challenge remains that of apprising 
Canadian companies of the Japanese market opportunity, and of 
making potential Japanese buyers more aware of what Canadian 
companies have to offer in the way of manufactured housing and a 
full complement of value-added building products. 
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